
 
 
 
 
 
 
April 5, 2022 
 
 
 
Mo Lima 
Certified Professional Photographer 
Mo Lima Photography 
 
Dear Mo, 
 
Thank you for agreeing to photograph my extended family at your studio in Alpharetta. 
 
I had been wanting to get family photographs with my husband, our children, their spouses, 
and our grandchildren for years now.  You helped make my dream come true. 
 
Thank you for your patience and professionalism in wrangling nine people, three family groups, 
three young cousins, and three couples.  You quickly worked with the family groups, before 
anyone – grown-ups or children – could fussy or tearful. You made the photo session a 
delightful experience and you made us all look beautiful. 
 
I have been proud to share the images on social media and look forward to hanging my new 
portraits throughout my home. 
 
Your kindness in dealing with my family, the resulting photographs, and the convenience with 
which everything occurred make it easy for me to recommend you to anyone in need of high 
quality, professional photographs. 
 
Thank you for capturing this time in our lives and giving us images to cherish for years to come. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kelly Vandever  
 
Kelly Vandever 
REALTORÒ 
Keller Williams North Atlanta 


